The Lowell School



Dede Proujansky Executive Director

> Dear Parent, We contract with SchoolMessenger to be able to communicate with you via Email and Phone. We will be using this for important school announcements, school closings, and/or emergency situations. Thank you for your cooperation. Sincerely, Dede Dede Proujansky **Executive Director** Please complete the information below. Student's Name: Mother's name: Mother's Email Address: Home Phone: Cell Phone: Father's Name: Father's Email Address: Home Phone: Cell Phone: ____ Signature: Date: